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	Below is the latest briefing on the activity in managing the response to coronavirus (Covid-19). 
Local updates, council service changes and links to trusted sources of health guidance are published at www.inverclyde.gov.uk/coronavirus
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Sanitary products
A successful trial allowing Inverclyde residents to order free sanitary products online has been extended.
The council scheme, run in partnership with its supplier Hey Girls, will now run until 26 June.
The initial month-long trial, which launched on 1 May, saw 369 orders processed as of last Wednesday.
The initiative was set up to ensure free sanitary items are still accessible while a number of buildings across Inverclyde are closed because of the coronavirus outbreak.
To find out how to place an order, visit www.inverclyde.gov.uk/freesanitaryproducts.

Social care payments
COSLA Leaders and Scottish Government have agreed an approach to supporting the social care sector to ensure that reasonable additional costs will be met.
Commenting following a meeting of COSLA’s Leadership Sounding Board COSLA’s Health and Social Care Spokesperson Councillor Stuart Currie said:
“Council Leaders are clear that ensuring the social care sector remains sustainable is a key priority for Local Government. This agreement and the initial payment of £50 million announced by the Scottish Government last week will allow Health and Social Care Partnerships to continue to support the social care sector to respond to COVID 19.”
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]Download the Principles for Social Care Sustainability Payments at: https://www.cosla.gov.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0025/17917/Principles-for-Social-Care-Sustainability-Payments.pdf

Supporting the Gypsy/Traveller community
COSLA (the Convention of Scottish Local Authorities) and the Scottish Government have developed a joint framework to help Local Authorities offer support to the Gypsy/Traveller community during the COVID-19 outbreak.
The guidance is aimed at supporting those who are living on public and private sites, as well as in roadside encampments.
The Gypsy/Traveller community are identified as facing additional risks and vulnerabilities during the crisis, including being more likely to have pre-existing health conditions and being at increased risk of poverty.
Councillor Elena Whitham, Community Wellbeing Spokesperson for COSLA, said: “In considering the specific needs of our Gypsy/Traveller communities, COSLA has been working with the Scottish Government, health services, Police Scotland and other third sector partners on supporting an ongoing response to coronavirus.
 “Positive partnership working has enabled an informative flow of the fast-paced changes surrounding coronavirus and for the provision of culturally-appropriate responses to be put in place.
 “The joint COSLA and Scottish Government Gypsy/Traveller Framework has proved to be a useful resource in shaping informed service delivery with Local Authorities taking steps to minimise the impacts and risks of COVID-19 on the Gypsy/Traveller community.”
Here is a link to the new guidance: https://www.cosla.gov.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0026/15749/covid19frameworkforlocalauthoritiesonsupportinggypsy-travellers-version2april2020.pdf
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